
Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church General Assembly Minutes for November 17, 2024 

Opening Prayer given by Father Costa 

Matters Discussed: 
Proposed budget for 2025 
Income 
Expenses 
Operating Costs 
Building Fund 
 
The income and expenses will show in the Treasurer’s Report in February 2025.  There are no 
changes in expenses and no increases in salaries.   
 
 
The total income is $194,000 
The expense total is $196,717.00. 
 
Breakdown of the Amounts in Churches’ Checking/Savings Accounts: 
 
Checking:  Operating ACC#6005  $262,249.59 
Building Fund ACC#5352                 115,804.86 
Savings: CD#1         55,495.00 
Building Fund CD#2       338,896.34 
Total:        772,445.79 
 
Stewardship will remain the same: $200/individual, $400/family.  Currently, our Church has 232 
individual members.  There are 114 paid members and 118 unpaid members as of November 
2024.  Greek School tuition is $400/student (member) and $500/student (non-member). 
 
Our Church did not participate in the Wilson Fair because it was not economical.  We will 
continue to participate in Palmer Days.  Dennis Gouskos asked for volunteers to help with 
Palmer Days and the festivals.   
 
The total income (profit) from the Spring Festival, Palmer Days, Fall Festival, and Festival 
Donations is $64,743.45. 
 
Bessie Moustakas and Cathy Bednar motioned to close the income/expense part of the 
meeting.  Art Psitos and Aristides Manolas asked if there is any news on the sale of our 
Churches’ land in Bethlehem Township.  There is nothing new to report.   
 
The meeting ended with Father Costa giving the Closing Prayer.   
 
Recording Secretary, Cathy Bednar 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


